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Hill Lee

From: Andrew Byrne @uber.com>
Sent: 25 September 2017 19:56
To: Chapman Helen (TPH); 
Cc:
Subject: Re: Nominated Representative - Uber - Legally confidential

Understood.  Deleted. 
 
On Mon, 25 Sep 2017 at 19:49 Chapman Helen (TPH) < > wrote: 
Andrew 
 
Please ignore - wrong Andrew clearly! 
 
Helen  
 
On 25 Sep 2017, at 19:48, Chapman Helen (TPH) < > wrote: 

 
 
We had a formal letter. I'll forward it tomorrow unless Andrew can find it in my inbox 
mountain.  
 
H 
 
On 25 Sep 2017, at 18:41,  wrote: 

Hi  

  

I am conscious that we still have Jo Bertram as the nominated 
representative for the Uber licence as the Licensing team  have not 
been contacted directly to change this are part of normal BAU.  

  

When we find out about changes to the make up of operators we 
ordinarily write to them to request confirmation as to who the Directors 
are (In this case that they want Jo Bertram removed) and who they 
would like the nominated representative to be.  

  

I am conscious that the timing of this may prove confusing/misleading 
etc.  

  

I was not around when we were notified that Jo Bertram was leaving 
so didn’t see how it was communicated. If you have this confirmation 
(and it confirms Tom Elvidge is replacing her) we could potentially use 
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it as confirmation to make the changes without getting in contact. Are 
you able to provide it?  

  

 

Head of Licensing 

London Taxi and Private Hire | Transport for London 

  

Licensing | London Taxi and Private Hire | 230 Blackfriars Rd, Southwark, London, 
SE1 8PJ 

  

For up to date news and information regarding London Taxi and Private Hire 

matters follow us on Twitter @TfLTPH  

  

 

*********************************************************************************** 

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in 
error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London 
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any 
attached files.  

  

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria 
Street, London, SW1H 0TL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can 
be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 

  

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry 
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or 
damage which may be caused by viruses. 

*********************************************************************************** 

  

--  
Andrew Byrne | Head of Public Policy UKI 

uber.com | w: www.uber.com  
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Click here to report this email as SPAM. 




